
From: Irwin, William [mailto:William.Irwin@vermont.gov]  
Sent: Monday, January 25, 2016 12:33 PM 
To: White, Duncan; Janda, Donna 
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Questions on Statute 
 
Hello Duncan and Donna, 
  
Attached is the suggested changes to our statute as submitted to the House for a bill there now. Any 
comments you can provide us now would be helpful. 
  
Bill 
  
William E. Irwin, Sc.D., CHP 
Radiological and Toxicological Sciences Chief 
Vermont Department of Health 
108 Cherry Street 
Burlington, VT 05402 
william.irwin@vermont.gov 
802.863.7238 (O) 802.316.0119 (M) 
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